Notice of Bid/Request for Proposal

REGIONAL UTILITY AUTHORITIES
Withlacoochee Regional Water Supply Authority
REQUEST FOR CONSULTANT STATEMENT OF QUALIFICATIONS

For 

GENERAL PROFESSIONAL ENGINEERING AND TECHNICAL SERVICES

The Withlacoochee Regional Water Supply Authority (Authority) is requesting Statements of Qualifications (SOQ) for consultants for the purpose of providing general professional engineering, hydrogeologic and related technical services. Professional services may include, but not be limited to: planning; technical assistance to the Executive Director in issue analysis and providing reports to the Authority Board; water supply planning technical assistance and implementation of the Authority’s water supply plans; feasibility studies; coordination with member governments, the Southwest Florida and St. Johns River Water Management Districts and the Florida Department of Environmental Protection; meeting attendance; presentations to various Boards; water facility design, permitting and permit compliance; construction inspection/management services and system evaluations. Work will be assigned on a project specific basis.

Firms providing professional services must demonstrate compliance with all rules and regulations as may be applicable for specific projects.

An information packet containing details of the project and the SOQ submittal requirements is available upon request from Nancy Smith at:

Withlacoochee Regional Water Supply Authority

3600 W. Sovereign Path, Suite 228

Lecanto, Florida 34461

(352)527-5795

Consultant selection will be in accordance with Section 287.055, Florida Statutes, the Consultants’ Competitive Negotiation Act. Firms desiring to provide these professional services to the Authority must submit four (4) paper copies, and four (4) electronic PDF copies of their SOQ in accordance with the requirements contained in the information packet to the attention of Richard S. Owen, Executive Director at the address listed above no later than 2:00 p.m. local time, October 5, 2012.

Richard S. Owen, Executive Director

Withlacoochee Regional Water Supply Authority

